The City of Coral Gables

Joseph R. Abel, CPRP
Parks & Recreation Director

July 15, 2004
Gary:

Just wanted to send a note along with the enclosed check
for the balance of the July 4™ fireworks display for Coral
Gables to say thanks.

The show was fantastic, or should I say,
“SPECTACULAR” just like promised. You told me you
wouldn’t disappoint me and you were definitely right. I
have received nothing but kudos for the show from
residents, guests and most importantly the City
Administration, Mayor and Commission.

I look forward to working together on future endeavors on
the City’s fireworks needs.

Again, thanks and great job!
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